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Shed News 

Cannock Chase Shed Zoom Webchats 
These are still taking place at 10.30 am each Monday  
Committee meetings are held on Tuesdays  
(for committee members only) 
 

If you’d like to drop in, please contact Barry   

(barrykjames@yahoo.com) who will help you to get set up, and send 
you an invitation to join the meeting. 
 

Check our webpage… 
...for information about our Shed, updates about reopening and back 
issues of the newsletter. 
https://cannockchaseshed.org.uk/ 
 

We are on Facebook... 
Remember we have a Facebook page, where you can chat with friends, 
exchange ideas or ask for advice, as well as sharing your projects. 
 

If you are having trouble finding the bits you need for your project, why 
not post a request?  Another member may have just what you’re 
looking for sitting unused in their garage, or they may know where you 
can get one. 
 

If you have useful items that you are loath to throw away, why not put 
up a post, offering them to other members, before consigning them to 
the tip? 
 
 

Official Facebook page: Private Group 
https://www.facebook.com/groups/cannockchaseshedders  
 

 
 
 

https://cannockchaseshed.org.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/cannockchaseshedders
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Meet the Committee  
 
Dave Shaw  Chairman 
Leslie Jukes  Deputy chairman 
Barry James  Health & Safety 
Avril Green   Fundraising/Secretary 
Graham Johnson  Treasurer 
Tim Cutler  Project Manager 
 
Shed Media 
 
Peter Ross Website/Facebook Group 
Bob Mason    Newsletter 
   

Could you... 
 

 

● Sort through your photos and send me a 
picture and a few words? – your pet, garden, favourite holiday, your 
most useful tool, a current or past project, a cooking success (or 
disaster) or favourite recipe? – Pretty much anything you like. 

● send me a suggestion of something you’d like to see included in the 

newsletter? – anything from just a broad idea, to a finished article.   

● send in a ‘reader’s letter? Share an anecdote or treasured memory?  
Share your expertise with those who have less experience? 

● Send in something else, or help in another way that I haven’t even 
mentioned? 

Or if your shy pass it to one of the committee!!! 
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Notices 
 

1. If anyone has changed their phone number or 
email address since first joining the Shed can they 
please send the new details to Graham at 
enquiries@cannockchaseshed.org.uk so he can 
update his records. 

2. Diary Dates: 
7th June - First day we get the keys to open the Shed – 
Committee only. 
There is work to be done inside and out to prepare for full 
opening. 
14th June -- Committee only* 
21st June -- Committee only* 
* Members are welcome to drop in between 10 – 4 for 
informal chats (outdoors only) under the usual Covid 
restrictions. 
28th June – Hopefully open to Members. We’re working on 
it. More details to follow. 

        3rd August – 10:30 Shed AGM (Provisional) 
 
 
CCShed Membership status: 

Following recent inquiries, members are advised that all 
memberships from 2020 remain active and are being 
automatically extended until such time as we can meet to 
arrange renewal subscriptions. 
 
 
 
 

mailto:enquiries@cannockchaseshed.org.uk
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Interesting – from Avril 
 
 

Morning Bob, 

I have been hanging on to this for a while. I could not decide if it would be of interest to our members. 

You decide. 

Avril. 

  

I thought you and your members might be interested in Gresham College's free public online lectures 
(since 1597) which you can watch both at the scheduled time and afterwards (online). You can read more 
about Gresham College's free public lectures since 1597 here.  
  
Of general topical interest, as well as the straight history lectures coming up this year, we have a lecture by 
Professor Chris Whitty on the history of Vaccination, and how it has transformed healthcare, and an old 
series on epidemics by the historian Professor Richard J Evans, that you may be interested in.  
  
You can register for any lectures using an email address, and will get a reminder 10 minutes before the 
lecture is due to start. 
  
History Series with lectures still to go in 2021 (you can watch the earlier ones online now) 
A series on Great Tudor and Stuart Houses by the superb Simon Thurley - next one is Private Palaces: 
Mansions of the Marlboroughs, 6pm, Tues 15 June 2021 
Alec Ryrie on England's Reformations  - this excellent series has been our top-rated lecture series so far this 
year (by views), next one England's Anglican Reformation 6pm, Weds 21 Apr 2021. 
A series on Darwin by Jim Endersby (all complete now). 
Joanna Bourke on Evil Women (cultural history - next one is on Myra Hindley, 6pm, Thurs 13 May 2021  
The Politics of the Courtroom by the writer and QC Thomas Grant looks at things like the state 
appointment of judges, and the 'political lawyer' from Apartheid South Africa to contemporary Britain. 
  
You can see everything History-related here. 
  
Lucia Graves 
Head of PR & Media 
Gresham College 
Barnards Inn Hall 
Holborn 
London 
EC1N 2HH 

Telephone: 07799 738439 
www.gresham.ac.uk 

Sign up to our email newsletter https://www.gresham.ac.uk/newsletter/ 

  

 
 
 

https://www.gresham.ac.uk/about/
https://www.gresham.ac.uk/about/
https://www.gresham.ac.uk/lectures-and-events/vaccination
https://www.gresham.ac.uk/series/the-great-plagues-epidemics-in-history-from-the-middle-ages-to-the-present-day/
https://www.gresham.ac.uk/series/the-great-plagues-epidemics-in-history-from-the-middle-ages-to-the-present-day/
https://www.gresham.ac.uk/series/the-great-houses-of-tudor-and-stuart-courtiers/
https://www.gresham.ac.uk/lectures-and-events/marlborough-mansions
https://www.gresham.ac.uk/lectures-and-events/marlborough-mansions
https://www.gresham.ac.uk/series/englands-reformations/
https://www.gresham.ac.uk/lectures-and-events/anglican-reformation
https://www.gresham.ac.uk/series/darwins-descent/
https://www.gresham.ac.uk/series/evil-women/
https://www.gresham.ac.uk/lectures-and-events/myra-hindley
https://www.gresham.ac.uk/series/the-politics-of-the-courtroom/
https://www.gresham.ac.uk/attend/?subject=history
http://www.gresham.ac.uk/
https://www.gresham.ac.uk/newsletter/
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| 4 June 2021 

 

 

 

Hi Avril Green - Secretary/Fundraiser Cannock Chase Shed, 

We wanted to let you know about our latest Membership offer that could help boost funding 
for your local cause. 

When a Member buys selected Co-op branded products and services, 1p from every pound 
they spend supports causes like you, through our Local Community Fund. The more 
members that select your cause and spend with Co-op, the more funding your project will 
receive. 

But the great news is, when a new Member joins the Co-op using the Co-op App by Tuesday 
15 June they will receive £5 off their shopping as a welcome*.   

This is a great offer to help you promote your group and encourage Members to select you 
as their cause. 

As well as supporting local communities, Co-op Members also receive exclusive Member 
deals from Food, Funeralcare, Insurance and Legal Services as well as personalised offers 
every week, chosen just for them. 

With over 5 months left in this funding period, there’s still plenty of time to continue to 
promote your cause and boost funding. Check out our promotional guide for further ideas 

You can find out more about Co-op Membership here or learn more about how our 
membership supports local causes in our FAQ Guide 

Thanks, 

April Armstrong 

Local Community Fund Manager 

*Minimum spend £15, excludes alcohol. Full T&Cs can be found here 

  
  

 

https://localcommunityfund.newsweaver.com/CoopLocalCommunityFundPayment/163jmzp5dky1349f7l1s7v/external?email=true&a=5&p=7562647&t=2046029
https://localcommunityfund.newsweaver.com/CoopLocalCommunityFundPayment/1k9au1h6cel1349f7l1s7v/external?email=true&a=5&p=7562647&t=2046029
https://localcommunityfund.newsweaver.com/CoopLocalCommunityFundPayment/jmm4foufa461349f7l1s7v/external?email=true&a=5&p=7562647&t=2046029
https://localcommunityfund.newsweaver.com/CoopLocalCommunityFundPayment/1depjddnhs11349f7l1s7v?email=true&a=5&p=7562647&t=2046029
https://localcommunityfund.newsweaver.com/CoopLocalCommunityFundPayment/1jobae45vwr1349f7l1s7v/external?email=true&a=5&p=7562647&t=2046029
https://localcommunityfund.newsweaver.com/CoopLocalCommunityFundPayment/18g6fjputzm1349f7l1s7v/external?email=true&a=6&p=7562647&t=2046014
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Help Required 
Do you think that you could put this advert into the next issue of the mag. It's not a Shed thing at all but 

some members may be willing to help out. 

Thanks, 

Avril. 

 

From: Staffordshire Bat Group <staffsbat@gmail.com> 

Sent: 04 June 2021 14:46 

To: Staffordshire Bat Group <staffsbat@gmail.com> 

Subject: Flight Cage Repairs - HELP NEEDED  

Dear member,  

Our flight cage based at the Wolseley Centre is in urgent need of repair, and we have been 

purchasing the equipment needed to fix these repairs, but now we could do with some 

volunteer support and strength!  

Our flight cage is a vital part of our care and rehab work, and without it we would not be 

able to test fly our bats to make sure that they are ready to be released.  

We are anticipating that work for the  repairs will take 2 full weekends and we are 

proposing to complete this on 26th and 27th June and the 3rd and 4th July.  

If anybody feels that they are able to help, even just for a day then please do let us know. 
All help will be gratefully received!  
 
We expect that 4-5 tallish strongish people will be required on each day, particularly for the 
roofing section and moving the shed to reboard the front of the flight.  
 
In particular, anyone with woodworking skills would be most welcome, but all volunteers 

will be appreciated!  

Bribes will be present in the form of nice treats and drinks!  

Kind regards,  

Kelly  

-- 
Kelly Hopkins  

Secretary for Staffordshire Bat Group  

https://www.staffsbats.co.uk/  

A Specialist group of the Staffordshire Wildlife Trust  

https://www.staffs-wildlife.org.uk/  

mailto:staffsbat@gmail.com
mailto:staffsbat@gmail.com
https://www.staffsbats.co.uk/
https://www.staffs-wildlife.org.uk/
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Award Short List 

 
 

Volunteering 

As part of Volunteer week 1st-7th June and in support of local groups there is an article in the latest 
edition of Hednesford life magazine- ‘Spring into Action’ identifying volunteering opportunities in 
Hednesford. For more information on these please see the latest copy of the magazine. 
  
An evening to dress up for! 
On the 15th June is the Support Staffordshire Volunteer Awards. These will be live online so 
please visit the link here to enable you to access the location of the awards on the night. 
  
A huge congratulations to three groups from Hednesford that have been nominated and shortlisted 
for this year’s awards: 
  
Chase Pride Committee -New Volunteer Team of the Year Award (sponsored by Mid Counties 
Coop) 
 
Cannock Chase Shed -Volunteering Support for the Over 65’s (sponsored by MAC Clinical 
Research) 
 
Fireworks -Volunteering Support for Young People (sponsored by Wynniatt Husey Ltd) 
  
We wish you all the very best for the evening and congratulations on being shortlisted. 
 

 

Community Facilities Reopen 

 
It has been brilliant to see Hednesford Town Centre springing back into life this month. 
May has also seen the reopening of the library for browsing and taking books out, 
The Pavilion Café in the Park opening under new management and offering a range of food and 
drink items and also The Museum of Cannock Chase, which houses local history exhibits and 
amazing art displays in two of the main rooms for all to appreciate. 
 
If your site has also reopened please let us know and if you have any events planned  please 
email the details to laura.dunning@hednesford-tc.gov.uk and we will share them. 
 

 

 

mhtml:file://C:/Users/bobby/AppData/Local/Microsoft/Windows/INetCache/Content.Outlook/VL1NM0E6/email%20(002).mht!https://hednesford-tc.us1.list-manage.com/track/click?u=ba02783516673113565af2c8a&id=6bf5541f01&e=ff41284f8e
mailto:laura.dunning@hednesford-tc.gov.uk
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Project - Bug B&B from Pete Ross 
  

The attached photos show some of the stages of a Bug B&B, made as a birthday present 

for my wife, by me and my little Apprentice, grandson Louie. 

                                        
Pete’s first cross-halving joint since school woodwork lessons                 Assembling frame     
Don’t want any splinters – Tongue poking out aids concentration 
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Unfurnished, vacant possession                                                                          Furnished des res 
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Smartest Bug B&B in town 
Open for bookings 

Pets Welcome 

Creepy Crawlies Welcome 
 

No worry about social 
 

distancing here 
 

Close to local Amenities 
 

Secure Accommodation 
 

Free Parking 
 

Friends and Family Welcome 
 

At No Extra Charge 
And Please keep Dogs on a Lead – Follow the Country Side Code 

 
 
 
  
Looks like Louie’s done most of the work to me  
Well Done Louie                          
 
Rated 
 
 
     
 

Grandadgot the Apprentice doing the workwhile 

he has cups of Tea eh!! 
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Wordsearch 
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Humour  
 
1. AT&T fired President John Walter after nine months, saying he lacked 
intellectual leadership. He received a $26 million severance package. Perhaps 
it's not Walter who's lacking intelligence. 

  

  
2. WITH A LITTLE HELP FROM OUR FRIENDS  
Police in Oakland, CA spent two hours attempting to subdue a gunman who 
had barricaded himself inside his home. After firing ten tear gas canisters, 
officers discovered that the man was standing beside them in the police line, 
shouting, "Please come out and give yourself up." 

  

  
3. WHAT WAS PLAN B?  
An Illinois man, pretending to have a gun, kidnapped a motorist and forced 
him to drive to two different automated teller machines, wherein the 
kidnapper proceeded to withdraw money from his own bank accounts. 

  

  
4. THE GETAWAY  
A man walked into a Topeka, Kansas Kwik Stop and asked for all the money 
in the cash drawer. Apparently, the take was too small, so he tied up the store 
clerk and worked the counter himself for three hours until police showed up 
and grabbed him. 

  

  
5. DID I SAY THAT? 

Police in Los Angeles had good luck with a robbery suspect who just 
couldn't control himself during a lineup. When detectives asked each man in 
the lineup to repeat the words: "Give me all your money or I'll shoot", the 
man shouted,  "That's not what I said!" 

  

  
6. ARE WE COMMUNICATING?  
A man spoke frantically into the phone: "My wife is pregnant and her 
contractions are only two minutes apart." 'Is this her first child?' the doctor 
asked. "No!'" the man shouted, "This is her husband!"  

  

  
7. NOT THE SHARPEST TOOL IN THE SHED!  
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In Modesto, CA, Steven Richard King was arrested for trying to hold up a 
Bank of America branch without a weapon. King used a thumb and a finger 
to simulate a gun. Unfortunately, he failed to keep his hand in his pocket.  
  

  
8. THE GRAND FINALE!  
Last summer, down on Lake Isabella, located in the high desert an hour east 
of Bakersfield, CA, some folks, new to boating, were having a problem. No 
matter how hard they tried, they couldn't get their brand new 22 foot boat, 
going. It was very sluggish in almost every maneuver, no matter how much 
power they applied. After about an hour of trying to make it go, they putted 
into a nearby marina, thinking someone there may be able to tell them what 
was wrong. A thorough topside check revealed everything in perfect working 
condition. The engine ran fine, the out-drive went up and down, and the 
propeller was the correct size and pitch. So, one of the marina guys jumped 
in the water to check underneath. He came up choking on water, he was 
laughing so hard. Under the boat, still strapped securely in place, was the 
trailer! 
  
  

Now remember, these are all true stories. These people vote and most have 
children! 
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Humour  
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Project – Step Stool Chair 

 

This is a really fun project. Basically, you have a chair, you 
move the legs up and flip it over and then you have a step 
stool. The chair has 2 sections linked by a piano hinge. There is 
a handhold on the back of the chair that makes it easier to 
carry. These plans have been around for a while and it’s a 
really popular project with woodworkers. I would say this is a 
medium difficulty project. Everything has the same thickness 
that makes it easier to build. 
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Answers to Puzzles 
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Wordsearch Answers 
 

 


